From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/03/2025 1:34:38 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
15/03/2025

MRS Susan Mizoguchi
16a New street East ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| object to this proposal. The area is very quiet, we do not need additional noise from large
boats mooring in the area. The parking is very limited. It is currently very peaceful, with many
native birds and even wallabies enjoying the area. We often see ducks and pelicans
swimming in the water near the NHR and surrounding water - allowing larger boats will scare
away the water birds. Enlarging the marina will upset wildlife and disturb the peaceful
atmosphere which locals currently enjoy. Furthermore additional traffic in the area is not
wanted there is already enough noisy cars speeding down new st, please do not encourage
more visitors to the are.





